
 

 

 
 
 
2 August 2022 
 
 
 
UN Global Compact Network Malaysia & Brunei 
A-09-15, Pinnacle PJ Tower 
PJS 52 
46100 Petaling Jaya 
Selangor Darul Ehsan 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
ADJUSTMENT REQUEST 
 
We recognise that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement 
of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the 
main issue areas of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 
 
We want to align our internal reporting cycle with the COP deadline.  We hereby request our COP 
deadline to be adjusted to 31 DECEMBER 2022.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
for YTL-SV Carbon Sdn Bhd 
 
 
 
 
Ralph Dixon 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 


